
 

 
 
  
  
 
   

 

Wednesday 26th February 2025 

 

 
Dear Parents & Guardians  

Parent/Teacher Spring Term Meetings 

 

We are delighted to welcome parents/carers into school for Spring term Parent/Teacher 

Evenings. These meetings will provide parents/carers with the opportunity to discuss and 

review how your child is progressing at this point in the school year.  

 

We will be holding the Parent/Teacher Evenings on following dates/times:  

Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 

Tuesday 25th March 2 – 5.10pm 

Wednesday 26th March 3.30 – 5.30pm 

 

Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 

Tuesday 1st April 2 – 5.10pm 

Wednesday 2nd April 3.30 – 5.30pm 

 

Reception Classes 

Tuesday 1st April 3.20-5.20pm 

Wednesday 2nd April 3.20-5pm 

Thursday 3rd April 3.20-4.40pm 

 

Y1-6 meetings will take place in the school hall and will last for 10 minutes. We ask for 

parents/carers to enter and leave the school hall via the S4YC entrance on Clydesdale. 

 

Reception classes will have their meetings in the Reception classrooms. Parents/carers 

should enter and exit these meetings via the Reception garden entrance on Clydesdale. 

 

In order to book an appointment, please login to your School Spider account either via the 

app or the website. Once logged in, you will be able to select the date of preference for 

your parent/teacher meeting and then see the available slots.  

All slots should be booked by Friday 21st March 

 

If you are having any problems booking a slot, please contact the main office or class 

teachers via Class Dojo.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 
Mr S. Wright 

Headteacher 


